
 
 
August 21, 2012 
 
Re: Supersede request for FCC ID: MCLJ20H066; Granted on 08/13/2012 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Per customer request, label design changing issue, the “Label” and the “Label Location” were 
revised, no any other changes. 
 
We would like to request the FCC to supersede the exhibit described as “Label” and “Label 
Location” outlined below with red color. Two new files will be submitted to replace the previous 
files. 

 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: Rio Chen  
Company name: Hon Hai Precision Ind. Co.,Ltd. 
Tel.: + 2 22676511 
Fax.: + 2 2267 6512 
E-mail: rio.chen@foxconn.com 


